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|
Mr. David A. Finley, Administrator |

Solid and Hazardous Waste Division :

Department of Environmental Quality |
Herschler Building
122 West 25th St i

Cheyenne, WY 82002 i

Dear Mr. Finley:

This letter is in response to your April 29, 1994 letter, and Mr. Fransen's
i

March 25, 1994 letter, regarding the possibility of dividing regulatory |

responsibility for uranium in situ mining and conventional milling and |
associated mill tailings disposal, between NRC and Wyoming under an Agreement.

Our Office of General Counsel has this issue under review to assess
legislative and regulatory implications. We are also considering the policy
implications of such a division of responsibility. NRC will require
additional time to resolve this issue and I expect that we will complete our
analyses and be in a position to respond by the end of the summer.

|

I appreciate your patience as we work toward resolution of this issue. If you |
have any questions on the status of this issue, please contact me at
301-504-3340 or Dennis Sollenberger at 301-504-2819.

Sincerely,

Origind Shned By
RCHARD L BAW3 ART

Richard L. Bangart, Director !

Office of State Programs i

l

cc: Dennis Hemmer, WYDEQ
Tom Pringle, Governor's Office
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June 7, 1994

,

Mr. David A. Finley, Administrator
Solid and Hazardous Waste Division

*

Department of Environmental Quality
'

Herschler Building
122 West 25th St

:Cheyenne, WY 82002
1

Dear Mr. Finley: >

: +

This letter is in response to your April 29, 1994 letter, and Mr. Fransen's
March 25, 1994 letter, regarding the possibility of dividing regulatory
responsibility for uranium in situ mining and conventional milling and
associated mill tailings disposal, between NRC and Wyoming under an Agreement.

,

Our Office of General Counsel has this issue under review to assess i
.

legislative and regulatory implications. We are also considering the policy
implications of such a division of responsibility. NRC will require
additional time to resolve this issue and I expect that we will com ,

analyses and be in a position to respond by the end of the summer. plete our !

I appreciate your patience as we work toward resolution of this issue. If you
have any questions on the status of this issue, please contact me at

<

301-504-3340 or Dennis Sollenberger at 301-504-2819. e

Sincerely,

! (WG4it M

Richard L. Bangart, Direct
|Office of State Programs
|

cc: Dennis Hemmer, WYDEQ
Tom Pringle, Governor's Office
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